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Save the children - Christmas Jumper Day 

Thank you to everyone who has supported our 

charity fund raising event today by making a cash 

donation and wearing a Christmas jumper.  We had 

some very festive attire worn by both staff and 

pupils.  We will inform you of the amount raised in 

next week’s newsletter. 
 

Christmas lunch 

Christmas lunch is Wednesday, 16th December 2020. 

If your child usually brings a packed lunch and you 

have not ordered a Christmas lunch then they will 

need to bring their packed lunch as normal on this 

day.   If you have ordered a Christmas lunch please 

make the payment of £2.05 using ParentPay at any 

time before 16th December. 

 

Last Day of Term – Friday, 18th December 

Friday, 18th December is our school’s last day of 

term.  Christmas party day this year will be held on 

Thursday, 17th December and children can come to 

school in their party clothes on this day. 

 

Covid – IMPORTANT INFORMATION 

A letter has been emailed today regarding important 

reporting procedures relating to covid following our 

break up from school on Friday, 18th December.  If you 

have not received this please contact us for a copy.  

Thanks 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Holy Trinity Church Christingle 

This year, Holy Trinity Church are organising a 

‘socially distanced click-and-collect Christingle walk-

through’ and slots are filling up rapidly! 

Tickets can be booked via the following link 

https://www.ticketsource.co.uk/holy-trinity-church-

seaton-carew/christingle-2020-holy-trinity-church-

seaton-carew/e-vbylkd.  Information can also be 

found on the ‘Holy Trinity Church, Seaton Carew’ 
Facebook page.  All visitors must have a ticket, 

which are free of charge, and you can then select 

the number of Christingle’s you will be collecting 
which are £3 each.  This allows us to eliminate the 

use of single-use plastic collection candles.  Larger 

donations to the Children’s Society can, of course, 
be made on the night.  All Christingles MUST be pre-

ordered to ensure that there are enough for 

everyone. Please ensure that you adhere to all 

current guidelines regarding social distancing when 

booking your tickets; ensuring that you visit as ONE 

household (max 6 persons inc children) Entry times 

will be spaced 10 minutes apart, and will have a 

limited number of tickets available to ensure that 

there are no more than 30 people in the church 

building at any one time.  Face coverings must be 

worn at all times in the church building (excluding 

children under 11 years old), and at least one 

person from each party should ‘check in’ using the 
NHS QR code displayed. 

 

 

Love Your Neighbour 
As Yourself 
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